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! March 11,1998

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
~

! ATrN: Document Control Desk
'

Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Addendum to our Reply of February 25,1998
to a Notice of Violation, dated Jan 26,1998

Reference: Docket No. 030-20431
License No. 04-23264-01

This is an addendum to our reply of Febmary 25,1998, as requested in a telephone conversation
with Mr. David Skov on March 11,1998.

NDC Systems has conducted a review of additional mislabele.d devices containing radioactive
sources that were discovered subsequent to the issuance of the NRC Confirmatory Order
Modifying License dated January 13,1997. NDC had previously communicated the discovery of
these mislabeled devices to the NRC. NDC committed to provide a written report of NDC's
review of this matter to the NRC.

The written report of the findings of our review was sent to NRC's Walnut Creek office in a letter
dated January 29,1998. A copy of that letter is attached and hereby submitted as an addendum to
our reply to the Notice of Violation dated January 26,1998.

Sincerely,

,

Yudie Fishman
President'

Cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Regional Administratori

| Region IV
| 611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400

7
Arlington, Texas,76011
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

[j/ p/Walnut Creek Field Office
\ i-1450 Maria Lane, Suite 300

Walnut Creek, CA 94596
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